
Housing and Infrastructure December 2021 update 

Dunsford Parish Council are working with Hastoe, a rural affordable housing 

association, in looking to deliver an affordable housing scheme in the village. 

One of the reasons we chose to work with Hastoe is their experience in 

working on rural schemes and their track record of delivering schemes that are 

sensitive to the local setting. Another is that they are committed to limiting 

their impact on the environment. To reaffirm that commitment, Hastoe have 

developed and launched a New Build Standard which details how each stage of 

development is managed, the minimum standards expected, and the energy 

efficiency of their new homes. You can find out more about the Hastoe New 

Build Standard on Hastoe’s website: https://www.hastoe.com/about-

us/building-homes/our-new-build-standard  

 On that page you will also find links to the Hastoe Way brochure and a design 

guidance document, both of which give more information on what goes into a 

Hastoe scheme and what their commitment is to the Parishes they work in, like 

Dunsford.                                                                                                                              

Currently the Project is still trying to secure a suitable site for this development 

and is exploring options with Landowners and the Planning Authority.  
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